Debra Thompson

From:

Gwynne Samuelson <gwynne.samuelson@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, November 11, 2023 8:40 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Affordable housing

We are are in full support of Sig and Ambre Burrell's efforts to move forward with affordable housing in our community. We believe that Petersburg would benefit greatly from having affordably priced lots in our community, and hope to see the Burrell's move forward with a project that is sure to be of great benefit to many.

Sincerely,

Gwynne and Dennis Jones